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Wellington Botanical Society field trip to the Ramaroa Bush 

 
A short report about the Wellington Botanical Society field trip to the Ramaroa Bush on Saturday 
(July 3, 2021). It was great!  
 
Ann reports: They were checking out plants and discovering previously unknown species in that 
area. Exciting to see matai and milk tree seedlings and some amazing aerial roots from griselinia 
lucida on a huge pukatea (thanks to Ann for the photos) 
 
 

 
 

Matai seedling 
See more here… https://www.nzpcn.org.nz/flora/species/prumnopitys-taxifolia/ 

 

 
 

Milk tree seedling 
See more here.. https://www.nzpcn.org.nz/flora/species/streblus-banksii/  
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